
IM PROVE 
OUR 
A TTENDA NCE 
NOW

Every child in Blackwood Primary School 
received a IOAN pin badge today. The badge 
is a celebration of everyone working together 

to promote good attendance at Blackwood 
Primary School.  We hope the children enjoy 
wearing their badge everyday and feel proud 

to be part of the Ioan Club!

 

Thank you to all parents and 
carers for their ongoing 

support with improving our 
attendance
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